
 

 
 
Dear Learning Pathways Families,  
 

As we are still considered “essential” by the County and State, Learning Pathways 

will be open for the remainder of this week to those parents that require 

childcare. The overwhelming majority of our parents have elected to “Shelter at 

home” as requested by the County and State government.  We will be closed for 

the deep cleaning, and for our previously scheduled Spring break, from March 30 

to April 10, but we are still intending to re-open on Monday, April 13.  

 

We are currently working with our I.T. man in the development of a remote 

classroom set-up in which children will have a 3-hour window during the school 

day, 9AM-Noon, to access ongoing classroom activities and instruction.  For those 

parents who wish to maintain a connection with Learning Pathways but do not 

feel confident that this is the best time to have their child attend school in a live 

classroom, the remote set-up will be available to them.  Parents will receive 

detailed instructions and an on-line link that will take them directly to their child’s 

classroom.  The link will go live Monday, April 13.  Boxes of classroom supplies 

and curriculum are currently being assembled for our at-home students and will 

be available for pick-up from your school by Wednesday, April 8.  Educational 

videos will also continue to be uploaded to the Learning Pathways Preschool and 

Kindergarten YouTube page.  

 

For those parents with older elementary school age children, we have been 

authorized by Community Care Licensing of the State of California to allow 

children as old as 12 years of age to be enrolled in our school until the Public 

schools re-open.  Most of the elementary schools have provided material to their 

students for at-home schooling but, if needed, we will supply the proper 

curriculum to your older child for the duration of their attendance with us.  We 

are temporarily converting our Music and Movement room into a classroom for 

those children ages 6-12.  These older children will receive the same well-rounded 
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quality educational experience that every child receives at Learning 

Pathways.  The tuition for elementary school age children has yet to be 

determined, but it will be very reasonable.  If you plan on taking advantage of this 

offer, please email us before April 13. 

 

Thank you all for being so wonderful and generous during this strange, 

unprecedented time.  We appreciate your patience and understanding.  Without 

you, Learning Pathways would cease to exist.   

 

Please stay safe and healthy.  

Diane and Todd Becker 
Owners 
Learning Pathways Preschool and Kindergarten 


